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NOTICE OF APPEAL AND REQUEST TO STAY REVOCATION OF MASSAGE
ESTABLISHMENT PERMIT UNTIL COMELETION OF DUE PROCESS HEARING

Re: Revocation of Massage Establishment Permit for Arlington Spa
Yong Chun Owner and Grace Sohn Stampa, Employee

Atiention City Clerk:

This letter shall serve as a Notice of Appeal and an ongoing request for a due process hearing
and discovery following the improper entry and search of the premises of Arlington Spa, located at
5959 Arlington Avenue, Unit C, on June 29,2017, by officers of the Riverside Police Department.

Discovery includes, but is not limited to the Police Report, radio traffic logs and transcripts,
and the cell phone logs and transcripts of the involved police officers. Also provide copies of any
warrants that may have been issued.
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By copy of this letter to Riverside City Attorney, Gary Geuss, 1 am requesting that the
revocation of the Massage Establishment Permit for Arlington Spa be stayed pending further
investigation and hearing. Based upon my continuing investigation 1 have serious questions and
concerns about the legality of the entry and search of the premises of Arlington Spa on June 29;
2017 by the Riverside Police and what “uncontroverted evidence that prohibited conduct was being
conducted at this business exists.

Kindly acknowledge receipt of this letter by return mail.

Sincerely,
ci ly

I/ a
Thomas R. Chaﬁin,//,\ttofney for Arlington Spa
and Grace Stampa

Enclosure: July 21, 2017 letter from Riverside Police Department



